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Dear Partner, 

 

We are pleased to invite you to participate in the International Week organized by the Center of 

International Cooperation of Babeş-Bolyai University, Romania on 30 May - 3 June 2016 addressing the 

international offices’ staff and representatives of institutional international cooperation.  

 

Aiming at developing the collaboration networks and sharing best practices with and among our 

partners, this event will consist of presentations of both Babeş-Bolyai University and the partner 

universities, also including workshops where new collaboration bridges can be set.  

 

Please find attached the draft of the program and the registration form. 

 

We look forward to welcoming you and your colleagues to this event. 

 

Sincerely, 

the Organizing Committee 

 


